COME JOIN US!



Lloyd's Environmental Conservation Council (ECC)

Dan McGuirk, Jack Maguire, and Kelly Oggenfuss (standing) and Nancy Hammond, Laura Oddo-Kelly, Donna Deeprose, and Budd Hossenlopp (sitting) invite you to join ECC-sponsored activities or to join the ECC itself. The ECC is a town-appointed council that advises the Town of Lloyd, including Highland, on the preservation, development, and use of Lloyd's natural and historical resources.

Discover more about our town's natural heritage and scenic beauty.

Help clean up our roads, waterways and parks.

Encourage town development that maintains the health of our land, air, water, plants and animals.

Attend ECC meetings the third Monday of each month at 7:30 PM at the Town Hall.

Contact Jack Maguire, chair, at Jacktale@aol.com or 845.691.3564 for more information or to be put on the mailing list.

f Friend us on Facebook, and
Visit our website at www.townoflloyd.com/
committees/environmentalconservationcouncil